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To:  All Providers of State and Medicaid funded Services 

From:  Khristine Brewington 
VP of Network Management, MS, LPC, LCAS, CCS, CCJP 

Date: April 16, 2020 

Subject: Screening/Monitoring Guidance for BH Residential Facilities 

 

In light of the spread of COVID-19 in North Carolina, the Centers for Disease Control 
(CDC) and the National Council for Behavioral Health are providing guidance to 
Behavioral Health Facilities for screening and monitoring individuals that are residing 
and being served in these facilities to help improve infection control practices and to 
prevent the spread of the virus. In addition to the overarching regulations and guidance, 
this link includes the following information (screening questions to use) about some 
specific areas related to COVID-19. 

 Screening/Monitoring Guidance for BH Residential Facilities 

 

 
Any questions about this Communication Bulletin may be sent to the following email:  
NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org. These questions will be answered in a Q&A 
format and published on Trillium’s website.  

 

http://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/sites/default/files/docs/News-Release/COVID-19/Trillium-Screening-Monitoring-Guidance-for-BH-Residential-Facilities.pdf
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